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FRANCIS HOUSE 

A BIG thank you to Maddy 

and Bella in Year 6 for 

making and selling      

bracelets and Easter     

baskets to raise money 

for Francis House. They 

sold these wonderful 

items across the week 

and have raised hundreds 

of pounds. An amazing 

achievement.  

28th - 3rd April   

Classes of the Week: R/KS1: 2C  KS2: 6R        

House of the Week: Wolf                                       

Pupils of the Week: R/KS1: Louie B  KS2: Joseph H   

31st - 4th April  

KP Thomas B   REC Wifred T / Daisy J                                        

1H Annabelle I  1E Jude T   2C Lilly B     2GS Lydia W                            

3J Bonnie B   3H Ahana G 4C Rowan C  4G Noah M     

5M Vinnie B  5SH Ava M  6R Ted Mc   6H Aurayaa Y  

Pen License  

Freddie M 

Ethan T 

Ava M 

31st - 4th April   

Rec 96%, Year 197%, Year 2 96%, Year 3 96%, 

Year 4 95%, Year 5 95%, Year 6 94%                  

Star Bonds 

Dheer D 

Moorfield Tables  

Harrison M, Ela B, Halle L, Emily G 

Headteacher Award 

 

KS1 - 

 

KS2 - 

admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 



AUTHOR VISIT 

A big thank you to       

author Beth O’Brien    

coming into school on 

Tuesday to share her 

book ‘Inside Every Good 

Girl is a Wolf’, with pupils 

from Year 4, 5 and 6.  

  

Beth signed books 

and shared extracts 

from her story. 

We’ve even got a 

signed copy for our 

school library! 

 



PTA SPRING DISCO - A REMINDER 

Our PTA have organised a spring disco in the KS1 hall 

on Monday 7th April. KS1 children can attend from 

5pm-6pm and KS2 from 6.15pm-7.15pm. A ticket     

isn’t required as you can pay on the door. Entrance 

will be via the KS1 playground.   



 



SAMMY’S BAGS 

After a successful clothes collection earlier in the year, 

our school community have been requesting if this is 

happening again. So here you go…. 

 

ASDA CASHPOINT 

Thank you to those who shopped at Asda and helped 

raise money through the Asda Cashpoint for Schools       

initiative. Your shopping helped raise £540.72 for our 

school.  



CROSS COUNTRY 

Our cross country team came 3rd overall in the 

Cross Country Competition on Thursday.  

 

In the individual events, Lucas L finished 3rd 

and Luke F 4th in the Year 5/6 Boys race.  

 

In the team event the Year 3/4 girls finished 

3rd and Year 5/6 boys finished 2nd.  

 

Well done to all who 

took part and thank you 

to the staff and parents 

who supported.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



ACHIEVERS ASSEMBLY  

We have our spring 2 achievers assembly on Thursday 10th 

April and you will have received an invite if your child has 

been chosen. Reception and Year 1 starts at 9.15am, Year 2 

and 3 at 9.45am and Year 4, 5 and 6 at 10.15am. All           

assemblies will take place in the KS2 hall. Please come to 

the main school reception at your allotted time.  

 

AND FINALLY…   

A belated Eid Mubarak to all those in our school community 

who were celebrating Eid-al-Fitr earlier in the week. I hope 

you all had a wonderful time.  

 

 

 

 

One week left until the Easter break. We finish on Friday 

11th April.  

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 
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Headteacher 



 








